
 

CALL FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST: ARIPO WEBSITE DEVELOPMENT 

The African Regional Intellectual Property Organization (ARIPO) is an Intergovernmental 

Organization created in 1976 by the Lusaka Agreement concluded under the auspices of the United 

Nations Economic Commission for Africa (UNECA) and the World Intellectual Property 

Organization (WIPO). Membership of the Organization is open to all States members of the 

African Union (AU). The current members of the Organization are Botswana, Kingdom of 

Eswatini, The Gambia, Ghana, Kenya, Kingdom of Lesotho, Liberia, Malawi, Mauritius, 

Mozambique, Namibia, Rwanda, Sao Tome and Principe, Seychelles, Sierra Leone, Somalia, 

Sudan, Uganda, United Republic of Tanzania, Zambia and Zimbabwe. (Total: 21 States) 

ARIPO is in the process of developing a website to promote its corporate image. The website to 

be developed should be visually appealing, easy to manage and navigate.  

ARIPO invites interested consultants to submit their proposals for developing the website.  

The Consultant or consulting company should have at least five years’ experience in website 

development and must show proof/ experience in development of websites for similar 

organizations including government ministries, departments, or agencies in ARIPO Member 

States. 

 

Interested Consultants are invited to obtain the Terms of Reference (ToR) from the ARIPO 

Secretariat by contacting the Secretariat at mail@aripo.org   

Deadline: Proposals must be received on or before 31st January 2022 at 16:00hrs Harare time. No 

late submissions will be accepted. 

Submission of proposals should be addressed to: 

The Director General, 

African Regional Intellectual Property Organization (ARIPO), 

11 Natal Road, Belgravia, 

P O Box 4228, 

Harare, Zimbabwe 

E-mail: mail@aripo.org  
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